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07 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Forest School Clothing Reminder 
 
Due to the current Covid-19 situation it is essential that all children have their own outdoor clothing 
suitable for Forest School.   
 
Spare clothing will not be available for children to borrow. 
 
All children should have Forest School Clothing consisting of: 
 

 Waterproof trousers  

 Waterproof coat, with a hood.  

 Long sleeved top  

 Full length trousers  

 Warm boots (wellies can be very cold during the winter)  

 Warm Socks, and a spare pair  

 Gloves and Woolly hat – Cold weather  

 Sun hat: that fits well to ensure good visibility – sunny weather  
 

In order to participate fully in Forest School sessions, children need to have clothing that is appropriate 
for the weather conditions on the day. 
 

“There is no such thing as bad weather, only bad clothing” 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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